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Morthern Indiana Commuter Transportation District (NICTD), in cooperation with the Federal
Transit Administration (FTA), is evaluating a potential southern extension of the South Shore Line
to high growth areas in Lake County that will more conveniently connect Northwest Indiana to the
Chicago area. As part of this process, a 30-day scoping period will be conducted from October 13
to November 11, 2014, and a Public Scoping Meeting will be held:

When: October 28, 2014

Where: Center for Visual and Performing Arts, East Ballroom
1040 Ridge Road, Munster, IN 46321

Time: 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM

The purpose of the scoping period and meeting is to inform the public about the West Lake
Corridor Project and receive public input regarding the project's scope, purpose and need, and
potential environmental issues.

The facility used for the scoping meeting is accessible to persons with disabilities. Any person who
requires special assistance, such as a language interpreter, should call our West Lake automated
comment line at 219-250-2920 at least 48 hours before the meeting.

You may submit comments at the meeting, on line at www.nictdwestlake.com, by e-mail at
project.email@nictdwestlake.com, or call our automated comment line 219-250-2920. You can
also mail your comments to: NICTD West Lake Corridor Project, 33 East U.S. Highway 12,
Chesterton, IN 46304,

Comments must be submitted by November 11, 2014,

The scoping process is being conducted in compliance with the National Environmental Policy Act and Section 106 of the
Mational Historic Preservation Act for historic resources.
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